
Dear P5 English Group B and Lovely 1D kids, 

It has been a great      to be your teacher this 

year. I am so proud to see your growth, 

progress and great job.  

 

I remember…  
  When I enter the classroom, I can see  
  many lovely smiles.  
 

  When I ask, ‘Who can help?’, I can always 
  see many helping hands.  
 
  When I teach new things, I can see many 
  eyes with curiosity.  
 
  When we do new tasks, I can see your  
  great efforts to try and try.  

You are all special and precious! 

Let’s learn, play, grow and enjoy a caring 

classroom together!         With love,  

Miss Karina Tam 2021 


